Приложение 10
Read  the  e-mail

4th of October, Boston ,USA

Dear Svetlana Sergeevna!
I received your letter yesterday and I was very happy to hear from you. You ask me about American teenagers and how they use computers at college and at home.

Well, I can say that boys and girls in  America  spend a lot of time sitting in front of their computers  playing games, watching videos and chatting with their friends in chat-rooms. 

You know that  the number of Internet users is growing every year. For many people Internet has completely substituted their real life. Some teens want to escape from reality. They surf  the Net days and nights and waste the time in cyberspace. Of course, the most popular sites are the sites where you can download music and video files or talk to your friends. Facebook is the most popular social network not only in America, but in the whole world.

Sometimes our teachers give us some special home task  and we have to go the Internet to do it. When we prepare reports, make projects or do research  the website - Wikipedia, helps us a lot, because it is the largest Internet encyclopedia  and you  can  find  all  the  information you  need  in  it. I’m sure, that Russian students do the same. Our college has its own website and we can find our timetable or learn the latest news in it.

Has you college got a website? Do you use it? What are the most popular sites among Russian students?

I  look  forward  to  your  reply. Give  my  regards to your students. 

Marina.

Answer  the  questions

1. Who  wrote  the  e-mail?

2. Where does she live?

3. Where  does  she  study?

3. How  do  teens  in  America  use  the  Internet?

4. What  are  the  most  popular  sites  among  American  teenagers?

5. What  site  helps  them  to  do  their  home tasks?

6. Where  can  the  students  find  the  timetable?

7. Has you college got a website? 

8. Do you use it? 

9. What are the most popular sites among Russian students?

